
Owl Room March Newsletter 

We would like to welcome all our beautiful families to a New Year which we hope to be 

filled with fun activities, lots of learning and Celebrations. 

We have started out with a bang, getting to know each other, seeing how fast our little 

friends are learning and growing within our set out environment.  How we as Educators 

are connecting with parents, by having an open communication and understanding.  By 

keeping each other informed about each and every little person in our room’s daily 

routine. 

We thank all parents for welcoming our team in the baby’s room.  We as Educators are 

also learning about each other, our strengths and working philosophies and we are 

working as a team to make this year a great and positive one for everyone. 

A message from our children: 

So far this year some of us have learned to crawl, walk, say more words, 
scream (We know this gets us the attention we want), take toys from our 
friends (as we are still learning to share and take turns), learning to eat on 
our own, drinking from big children’s cup and saying “oh, oh” when we drop 
our drink on ourselves.  We are learning to work together, to explore ways of 
engaging within our set out environment.  We are becoming curios as we 
explore how and why things happen. But most important we are enjoying our 
time in our room, feeling safe and supported in our leaning.  We know you 
are sad when you leave us, but you know we had lots fun when you find us 
all dirty and tired from so much fun activities we have had during our day. 

 

 


